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Project Highlights
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• $400,000 project part of $3.4 million contract

• Awarded to Wyman & Simpson, Inc. from Richmond, ME

• Replacement of bridge wearing surface

• Repairs to bridge joints, concrete deck and substructure

• Bridge reduced to alternating one-way traffic with lights during	
   construction

• Alternating one-way traffic scheduled to begin May 3rd

• Substantial completion date: June 15, 2018

The project includes repairs
to the Blackstrap Road Bridge over
the Maine Turnpike at Mile 58.3
in the Town of Cumberland. 

The repairs include replacement of 
the bridge wearing surface, work 
on the bridge joints and repairs to 
the concrete deck and substructure. 
During the repairs, the Blackstrap 
Road Bridge will be reduced 
to one way alternating traffic 
with a temporary traffic signal. 

The bridge is expected to reopen 
to two-way traffic by June 15, 
2018.

Blackstrap Road Bridge, Cumberland



Existing Average Annual Daily Traffic (AADT) on the bridge is approximately 3,000. Once construction begins, 
traffic on Blackstrap Road Bridge will be reduced to one lane for the duration of the project. The project is 
projected to be substantially complete by June 15, 2018.

Blackstrap Road Bridge Project

Traffic Impacts During Construction


